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         Friday 7th June 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Update Letter 

 

Welcome back! It seems hard to believe that we have reached the last term of the academic year. The 

start to this term has been hugely busy having launched straight into our whole school sports week, 

which has been a pleasure with such great weather. With the launch of the Olympic Spirit Project, it 

was wonderful to see each class represent their country and celebrate their success over a range of 

events. Reception and Year 6 children have also begun their outdoor learning sessions at the school 

field, which is just one of the exciting experiences and opportunities that will be taking place in the 

coming weeks.  It has also been a busy week of extra-curricular sport, with a team of Year 5 and 6 

children attending a cricket tournament organised by Gloucestershire Cricket Club as well as Year 5 

and 6 pupils taking part in the North Bristol athletics competition. We also want to wish good luck to 

all those who are travelling to Sheffield to compete in the national finals of the English Schools 

Swimming Championships next weekend.  

 

We are greatly appreciative of the many parents and carers who have been able to come into visit 

classes to discuss the world of work as part of our New Horizons topic. This has been a very 

rewarding theme for the term, with children expanding their knowledge and understanding about 

the many types of work undertaken by people in our community. For some, the experience of these 

visits will inspire an interest and passion that will shape their professional life well into the future! 

Thank you to everyone who has supported us in this.  

 

Thank you to all of those who have volunteered to play a role in running the PTFA Summer Fair next 

weekend, 15th June. This is always a great school community occasions and we are look forward to 

seeing many of you there.  

 

 

General reminders: 

 Lost property is stored under the shelter, between the Grant and Boat playgrounds. You are 

free to check these boxes every day at drop off and pick-up. All named items are returned 

where possible, to the relevant pupil. We urge you to name every item that comes into school 

from water bottles to shoes.  
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 For those who come to school by car, please park legally and safely and avoid leaving 

your engine idling as this is harmful for those walking to school.   

 Please do not allow your children to ride or scoot on the playground and do not bring dogs 

on site. 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Joe Emissah 

Deputy Head  
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